Dining on the Edge, Inc.

The Edge

Upstream Bar

Dining on

January 8, 2013

Secretary of State
P O Box 83720
Boise, 1D 83720-0080

RE: Dining On The Edge, Inc. (Change of Officers)

Dear Mr. Secretary

This letter is to inform your office of a change of officers for my corporation, Dining
On The Edge, Inc. Michael H. Clay is no longer president of the corporation.
Sandra J. Clay is now the president and will be the registered agent for the

corporation.

Sandra J. Clay, President
625 Main Street
Orofino, ID 83544

625 Main Street
Orofino, Idaho 83544
phone 208-476-7805 fax 208-476-7905
www._diningontheedge.com

e ——
208-476-7905 p.1

M3IJRN -8 PH 2: 57

SECREIARY or - TATE
STATE 0f IDAHD

Y up&adl,




